

2019/20 meal price revision

Dear Maidenhill School Parent / Carer

Firstly, my I take this opportunity to thank you for your custom over the past year. We hope that your son / daughter has enjoyed the meals provided and the opportunity to taste different foods. Eating lunch alongside friends and talking about the school day is a great opportunity for them to advance friendships, share food stories and new foods.

I am writing to advise you in advance, of the increase to the meal cost, effective from September 2019.

Increase on current meal price:

Currently	September 2019
F O 20	ድን ፍሰ

This will continue to include a main meal and a dessert.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Sam (Chef Manager at Maidenhill School) via email: Maidenhill@harrisoncatering.co.uk.

Kind Regards

Meal price

Alex Hirst

Manager Client Services